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Minutes of Henfynyw Community Council 

meeting held at Llwyncelyn Memorial Hall 

on 10th of May 2016 at 7.30 pm 

Annual meeting: 

Minutes: The minutes of May 2015 was read by the Chairman. 

 

Monthly meeting: 

Present: Councillors Wyn Jones (Chairman), Ruby Williams,  

Garym Roberts, Jocelyn Andrew, Wyn Evans and Gerallt Davies. 

.Also present: The Clerk and County Councillor John Lumley. 

Apologies: Councillors Carys Morgan, Eiddwen Merritt and   

Barry Owen.  

Disclosure of personal and prejudicial interests: 
None. 

Confirmation of last month’s meeting: 
It was resolved to approve the minutes of the monthly meeting held 
on the 12th of April 2016 and were signed as being correct by the 
Chairman. 
Matters arising from the meeting: 
None. 
Planning Matters: 
Application No. A160371. 
Proposed alterations to vehicular access and garage extension at 
6 Penlon, Llwyncelyn, Aberaeron. 
No objection. 
Finance: 
It was resolved to approve the following invoices for payment and 
cheques were later signed. 
‘Ras yr Iaith’ -  contribution                              £50.00 
Aberaeron Swimming Pool - contribution    £200.00 
It was resolved to approve the following invoice for payment and 
cheques were later signed. 
AON Insurance                           £416.69 
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Ceredigion County Council: 
Proposed amendments to the Ceredigion county Council (Off-Street 
Parking Places). 
The letter was read for information. 
Consultation on a number of proposed changes to speed limits on 
the county roads in Ceredigion. 
Extension to existing 30mph near Ty’r Celyn, Henfynyw. 
Extension to existing 30mph near Awel y Coed, Oakford. 
‘Radio Beca’: 
A letter was read about an event in Tyglyn Aeron Hotel on the  
21st of May from 10am to 1pm on broadcasting training in Welsh. 
Any Other Business: 
Matters that were raised by Councillors is as follows: 
Cllr. Ruby Williams mentioned that the pot-holes on the road near 
Tygwyn had still not been repaired and it was decided for the clerk to 
contact Highways Dept. 
Cllr. Jocelyn Andrew stated that the ‘Derwen Gam’ sign on the road 
from Penyryrfa Square and Oakford had disappeared and the clerk 
was asked to notify the Highways Dept. 
Councillor Garym Roberts noted that there was a need for ‘Dead End’ 
sign on the road leading to Ffynnon Las, Ffos-y-ffin and it was 
decided for the clerk to make enquiries. 
 
The meeting closed at 8.40. 
 
The next meeting will on the 14th of June.  
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